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The Greater Southwest Region Energy Team in GSA was created in 1997 to develop contracting tools and best practices that have created significant energy savings throughout the Region.  Facing a deficit in operating funds and several laws and regulations mandating a reduction in energy consumption, a group was formed to reduce the Region’s energy consumption.

The team developed energy savings performance contracts (ESPC) that used private sector financing to install energy savings systems in Federal facilities in the Region with the design and construction costs being repaid through the guaranteed energy savings.  The Region will realize significant cost savings with these energy management systems in place.  The first three ESPCs will save GSA approximately $9,300,000 during the 20-year life of the equipment.  The estimated total savings for projects to be awarded this year are approximately $20,300,000.

For more information, contact Ms. Shirley Rohmer at (817) 978-7096 or via 
e-mail at shirley.rohmer@gsa.gov

